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JOBURG 2010 INTERNATIONAL STAMP EXHIBITION

27TH ASIAN INTERNATIONAL STAMP EXHIBITION

27TH TO 31ST OCTOBER 2010

Dear Commissioner,

INFORMATION UPDATE

This update is sent to you, in order for you to communicate with prospective exhibitors and those generally interested in stamp exhibitions, and in particular those who may have an interest in participating in Joburg 2010 International Stamp Exhibition. 

I AM ALSO HAPPY TO ADVISE THAT THE CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED TO 31ST MARCH 2010.
To assist you further we set out below some of the significant aspects of our exhibition :
· The Royal Collection of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II will be represented by a display of pages from the collection. The precise material to be shown will be advised in due course.

· The South African Post Office will be displaying material from its Archive – early Union and modern Republic issues will be featured

· There will be some 1,500 competitive frames.

· To date 39 countries will be represented by commissioners 

· Some 40 trade stands have already been subscribed for

This is sent to you with the request that you take note of the following :

1 The IREX for the exhibition is attached hereto.

2 The Entry form for the exhibition is attached hereto.

3 A further Bulletin Update is in the course of preparation and will be sent to you by air mail by mid October 2009.

4 Customs arrangements have been put in place for all exhibits brought in by Commissioners. In

short there will be NO VAT requirement for exhibits. Commissioners will be required to provide 

written advice of their exhibits at least two months before the exhibition so that the necessary

paper work can be processed. Professional advice and assistance will be rendered to each 

commissioner by the organizers to assist with customs formalities on entry and exit from the 

country.

Due to computer maladies we also wish to ask you to confirm your commissioner details. Where received these are set out hereunder, and if not received please will you fill in the requisite information so that an accurate data base may be maintained. Please also review your photo if already sent. You may change your photo if you would like to and for those who have not yet provided photo’s please do so as soon as possible – e mail to pflan@mweb.co.za.

Should you be considering your travel arrangements into South Africa you are advised to arrive on Sunday 24th but by no later than Monday 25th October. This will facilitate customs clearance and your transfer to the relevant hotel where you will be accommodated.  Those whose flight schedules see arrival in the afternoon are requested to arrive on Sunday 24th October 2010.

Should you have any queries please e mail me at pflan@mweb.co.za.

Yours sincerely,

Patrick Flanagan

Commissioner General

Joburg 2010 International Stamp Exhibition.
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